
December 26, 2018

Dear Lincoln College of New England Dental Clinic Patient,

This letter is to notify you that beginning on January 1, 2019, the Lincoln College of New England Dental 
Hygiene Clinic will be transferring sponsorship to Goodwin College in East Hartford, CT. The clinic on the
Southington campus will continue to see patients for preventative dental care up until April 26, 2019. After 
that date, all patients will be transferred to the Goodwin College Dental Hygiene Clinic at 403 Main Street, 
East Hartford. Treatment for all services will now be provided free of charge.

Your records will be retained consistent with state and federal law. If you would like a copy of your 
records, please contact the Goodwin College Dental Hygiene Clinic at dentalclinic@goodwin.edu or call 
860-218-1800. If you decide to be treated elsewhere, we will be happy to provide your new doctor with 
copies of the necessary records from your file.

Best wishes for your health and happiness.

Sincerely yours,
 

			          
Dr. Danielle Wilken	 Dr. Jim Vernon
Vice President for Academic Affairs	 President
Goodwin College	 Lincoln College of New England
One Riverside Drive	 2279 Mount Vernon Road
East Hartford, CT 06118	 Southington, CT 06489
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